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Thursday 26th June 2025 

 
 
Dear parents / carers,  
 

CBSO Children’s & Youth Choruses 
 
We have received this invite from the City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra’s Children’s 
& Youth Choruses! This isn’t linked to Colmers Farm Primary School, but direct through 
Symphony Hall and the CBSO. If your child loves to sing and is in year 3 or above, please 
find information of how to get involved.  
 
We would love to invite the children and young people from Colmers Farm Primary School to 
attend our Open Rehearsal for the City of Birmingham Symphony Orchestra’s Children’s & Youth 
Choruses! 
 
This is a free taster session for any enthusiastic singers who might later be interested in attending 
an informal audition with us. 
 
This year, our Children’s and Youth Choruses have sung at Symphony Hall in 
Birmingham, Bridgewater Hall in Manchester and will be performing at the BBC Proms at 
the Royal Albert Hall over the summer. 
 
CBSO Children’s Chorus – Open Rehearsal 
 
Open to children in Years 3-8 
 
Date: Monday 30th June 2025 
 
Time: 17:30-18:45 
 
Location: CBSO Centre, Birmingham, B1 2LF 

          


